
REVIEWED IN ACCORDANCE WITH 

THE REQUIREMENTS OF T24, CCR 

APPROVED 

Office of Statewide Health 

Planning & Development 

FACILITIES DEVELOPMENT DIVISION 

Arthur Lio, District Structural Engineer

December 06, 2017

Bellflower Post Acute 
Facility 21429                4/17/2025

BLD-04397 Main
Building - Bldg 01




